

Headteacher: Phil Kelly BA MBA NPQH

September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have been made aware that there is an issue with booking COVID-19 tests locally. Warwickshire County Council Public Health are aware of this and are looking into it. In the meantime they have asked us to advise parents/carers to keep trying the online system - the 119 call system appears to be worse than the online system. They suggest to keep trying throughout the day and try postcode sfor Birmingham and Coventry to get a test on the day and more local. Technically you cannot book for the next day, you can only book tests for the current day until 8pm. As far as they are aware, our local test centres are not at capacity.

Phil Kelly

Headteacher